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LEMON CLASS 

This month, we have continued our Curricular Goal Learning, as well as learning 

about Christmas. We enjoyed our first school trip to Keydell Nursery to visit the 

Woodland Walk. We loved going on the school minibus for the first time, and 

were excited to see all of the Christmas decorations. We have also had lots of 

fun investigating our new equipment in our class. We have explored our new 

climbing frame and stepping stones, and have had lots of fun exploring light and 

dark and making shadows with our new torches. 


